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From: Axelson, John
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2011 4:53 PM
To: 'gene fritzler'
Cc: Baldwin, Debbie; Lindblom, Steven
Subject: RE: Gebauer #1 NOAV 200273766

Gene,

COGCC approves of the extension to March 31, 2011, to complete the outstanding corrective actions and perform the
additional site assessment. Please call me anytime if you want to discuss the requirements outlined in the letter from
COGCC to you dated 12/29/10. Also, you are more than welcome to contact my supervisor or manager if you would like
to discuss the rules pertaining to skim pits and produced water pits that | have referenced in the NOAV and my letter. |
have forwarded your letter to them for reference and their contact information is provided below. If you would like to
meet with us in person to discuss these matters | can also set up a meeting. | do appreciate your efforts and
cooperation to bring the Gebauer #1 location into compliance.

Debbie Baldwin — Environmental Protection Manager 303-894-2100 ext. 5111
Steve Lindblom — Environmental Protection Supervisor 303-894-2100 ext. 5114

Thank you for the update and the formal extension request,
John

lohn Axelson, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Qil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 303-637-7178

Cell: 303-877-9964

Fax: 303-637-7179

From: gene fritzler [mailto:afritzler@bresnan.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2011 3:28 PM

To: Axelson, John

Subject: Gebauer

John
I've attached a short letter requesting a short extension of time to finish the site investigation.

Please call if there are any questions,
Also | will be contacting you in the next day or Monday.

Thanks
Gene

John Axelson, P.G. 1
Emvironmental Protection Specialist



